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The public is invited to review the Interstate 494 and 35W 
interchange design proposals at an open house Monday. 

The purpose of the I-494/35W Interchange Study is to 
identify an interchange design concept that will address 
safety and congestion issues. 

As part of the project, options for the METRO Orange Line Bus 
Rapid Transit Route and station near American Boulevard are 
also being studied. 

The open house will be held from 4:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. in the Community Room at St. 
Richard’s Church, located at 7540 Penn Ave. South in Richfield.   
 
Open house attendees will have an opportunity to review preliminary interchange design 
concepts and transit options. Other study information will also be available and 
representatives from MnDOT and Metro Transit will be on hand to answer questions. 
 
Information presented at the open house will be available for review and comment on the 
project website as soon as it becomes available. 

For more information about the study, look here. 
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